
 

GOVERNMENT OF MEGHALAYA 

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR OF HEALTH SERVICES (MI) 

MEGHALAYA::SHILLONG 

HSM/NS/18/2023/6664             Dated Shillong, the 20/5/24 

NOTICE 

  This is for general information of all concerned that the Walk-In Interview 

scheduled to be held on the 22nd, 23rd & 24th May, 2024 at Shillong Centre and 22nd & 23rd 

May, 2024 at Tura Centre as published under this Directorate’s Notice No. 

HSM/NS/18/2023/6287, Dated Shillong, the 15/5/24 is hereby CANCELLED until further 

notice. 

 

Sd/- 

Director of Health Services (MI) 

Meghalaya, Shillong. 
 


